
 

 

Circular No – 045/2024 

Date: 01.07.2024 

To 

All Members of the Association 

 

KARNATAKA PLATFORM BASED GIG WORKERS  

(SOCIAL SECURITY AND WELFARE) BILL, 2024 

 

1. Government of Karnataka has drafted a bill to protect the rights of the 

platform based gig workers, to place obligation on aggregators in relation to 

Social Security, Occupational Health and Safety, Transparency in automated 

monitoring and decision making systems, to provide for dispute resolution 

mechanisms, to establish a welfare board, create well fare fund for plat form 

based gig workers to register the platform based gig workers and 

aggregators industries.    

2. The public notice has been issued by the Labour Department Government of 

Karnataka for inviting objections /suggestions from persons likely to be 

affected thereby it is further stated that the said draft will be taken into 

consideration after the expiry of 10 working days from the date of its 

publication in the labour department welfare website.    

3. Objections and suggestions may be addressed to the principal secretary to 

the Government, Labour Department, Vikasa Soudha, Bengaluru and Labour 

Commissioner, Karmika Bhavana, Bannergatta Road, Bengaluru within the 

period specified above.  

 



 

 

4. The public notice and the draft bill are available in the Labour Department 

website. The members may download the bill and offer their 

objection/suggestions to the Authorities specified in the preceding 

paragraph.  

 

 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 
Sd/ 

[B C Prabhakar] 
    President 


































